This newsletter is to keep you up-to-date with the progress made by the Stub, plus information on forthcoming events.

Progress Report

As you know the Club was formed in August 1974, we now have 45 members and are receiving regular enquiries from other enthusiasts.

and Sir andin. We advertise regularly in magazines which are likely to include amongst their readers, people with common interests to ourselves and from whom we hope to increase the membership of the Club.

de Davidado

We hold a meeting every two months of the Committee and any members who are able to attend. The venue for Clubmactings is The Bell, Bell Hill Road, St. George, Bristol 5, and any members or friends are cordially invited, the next meeting will be held at 8.000 p.m. Wednesday April 2nd.

Starting in May we proposed to hold monthly meetins, same venue and we will issue a newsletter or minutes of the meeting after each session.

We have contaced a manufacturer with a view to supplying car badges for me_sers, the price will be £2 per badge and will all members wishing to take advantage of this offer, please send their remittance to the Secretary of the Club.

We have been invited to join the Vintage Triumph Register of Michagan, U.S.A. who seem to be well organised on all aspects of Triumph cars, dating back to 1923 and including the TR Sports Car.

This Club is supported actively by British Leyland, U.S.A. and are affiliated to the Energetic Milestone Car Society. We are corresponding with them and will keep you informed of any development.

We have contaced the Rally Organiser for British Leyland, U.K. and he has promised us his support with our forthcoming rallie's and eventually, we hope, a visit to their works will be arranged.

We ave available a workshop manual on the Mayflower, which we are willing to lend to any member for a returnable deposit of £3, post and packing to be paid by the borrower.

Forthcoming Events

There will be a meeting of Club members at Bath Abbey on the 20th April at 11.30 a.m. This is purely a social gathering and we will be pleased to see as many members as possible on this day. From the Abbey we shall proceed to a country pub for refreshments and this will be an ideal opportunity for memebers to meet and discuss the Club, its aims and progress as far.

On June 1st, we have arranged a Rally at Dodington House, Chipping Sodbury, (just off the M4), Bristol. We have received a good response from members to day but would obviously like as many members and their friends to attend if possible.

The Rally will be held in the grounds of Dodington House, which is the beautiful country residence of Major Codrington, who has been most generous in affording us facilities and a special rate for Club members.

This page is intentionally blank

was to an expected entry of a control of the entry of the control of

COLUMN THE PROPERTY OF A PARTY OF A PARTY.

There are many attractions at Dodington besides the house, including the largest horse carriage collection in Great Britain and a marvellous adventure playground for the children, in addition there is ample picnicking space and if the weather is kind a memorable day should be had by all.

We are still in the process of organising the various events, which will obviously be dependent on the number of entries received, a programme of events will be available to all entrants on the day of the Rally.

Additional Information

We are including with this newsletter information on two events, which which we are not directly concerned but which may be of interest to our members.

Anyone wishing to contribute material for our Newsletter in the future should feel free to write to us.

19.35 PM P 10 95

This page is intentionally blank

was to an expected entry of a control of the entry of the control of

COLUMN THE PROPERTY OF A PARTY OF A PARTY.